
Mayor’s report to Council, Nov 18th, 2016 

 

Good afternoon Council and Staff 

Since my last report on Sept 8th this year I have attended on Council’s behalf County Council meetings on 
Sept 28th and Oct 26th. 

I have attended meetings of Renfrew County Housing Corporation and Social Services committee on 
Sept 15, Oct 13thth and Nov 17th. 

On Sept 13th, Oct 11th and Nov 17th, I attended meetings of the Development and Property committee. 

On Sept 9th I attended a meeting of the RMFEO held in Palmer Rapids. On Oct 7th I was in Mcnabb 
Braeside along with CAO Melinda Reith and on Nov 4th I was in Flinton in Addington Highlands. 

The Renfrew County section of the “Ottawa Valley Recreation Trail” has been named the “Algonquin 
Trail”. 

This concludes my report. I will be pleased to answer any questions. 

Thank you 

 


